
   

  Page 1 of 1 

   
 

 

May 2017 Newsletter 
 

Breast Cancer Support Group Sussex 
    

 
 

Hello Ladies 

I hope you all enjoyed your Easter Break and are now looking forward to 

the summer months. 

May 15th. Just a reminder to you all that we have Dr Richard Simcock 

coming along to our group to give us a talk on all the latest developments 

on Breast Cancer.   As you all know we have not had Dr Simcock for some 

time at our group and this gives us all a chance to find out more about the 

latest techniques, drugs and trials that are now being developed.  You will 

also be able to ask Dr Simcock any concerns or questions you may have.   

19th June  At our meeting in June, we have Pam Galton and Rebecca 

Spencer both Breast Cancer Nurses who work side by side with the Plastic 

Surgeons from the Queen Victoria Hospital in East Grinstead.  I was at a 

meeting with them both recently and it was so interesting to hear about all 

the new techniques of Reconstruction that the Plastic Surgeons are now 

doing.  It was such an interesting evening that I asked both Pam and 

Rebecca to come along to our group and talk to us.   

17th June Pink Stall at Blakers Park Yes, it’s that time again so please may 

we have some volunteers to wrap or help on the stall that day.  Also to 

bring pink things for the stall.  Please give your name to either Gwen, Pat or 

myself if you can find a little bit of time to help. 

As I am sure you will all appreciate it is not easy to ask our professional 

medical people to give up their private time to come and talk to us, so 

when they do come along it is so nice to show our appreciation by having 

a big turnout for them.  So I would ask you all to do your level best to be at 

our two next meetings to support our speakers. So ladies, I look forward to 

seeing as many of you as possible on Monday 15th May. 

Best Wishes 

Joyce  

 

 
 

 

 

May 15 

Our Group Meeting 

with speaker Richard 

Simcock 

June 17 

Pink Stall at Blakers Park  

June 26 

Our Monthly Group 

Meeting with speakers 

Pam Gatton and 

Rebecca Spencer, 

Breast Cancer Nurses 

from Queen Victoria 

Hospital  

NEW - Family & Friends 

Support Meeting with 

Cancervive at every 

Group Meeting 

July 17 

Our Group Meetings 

are held at the 

Macmillan Horizon 

Centre,  Bristol Gate 

(opp A&E at the 

RSCH)  
6.30pm to 8.30pm 


